
MEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION 

2024 WEDNESDAY MEN’S GOLF TOURNAMENTS 

Membership in the Men’s Golf Association is open to all male members of the Silo Point 

Country Club. 

Our regular weekly individual and team tournaments will be held each Wednesday  

(except for holidays and special event days) during the 2024 golf season from   

April 10 to October 9. Our men’s handicaps run from about 10 - 40 and we play in 2 

flights. Match play competition for the championships of White Flight and Gold Flight 

will be scheduled in August. 

Membership dues for 2024 will be $100.00 which will cover prizes and Awards Lunch. 

The 2024 organization meeting will be held on Monday, April 8 at 11:00 a.m. in the Pro 

Shop. Refreshments will be served. Committee members will be on hand to answer 

any questions that you might have. For prospective new members who cannot make 

the Monday meeting, you should register for the tournaments by entering your name 

on the sign-up sheet posted on the MGA bulletin board (to the right of the main entry). 

Our Golf Professional, has been invited to attend our opening meeting and will answer 

any questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

Men’s Golf Association, Committee 

 

 

Fill in, detach and return this form with your check for $100.00, payable to H.V.M.G.A.   

Send to: Treasurer, Joe Iassogna, 156A Heritage Village, Southbury, CT 06488.   

This information is needed to update our membership list. Thank you for responding. 

Enclosed is my check for $100.00. 
 
Name: _____________________________________ Phone (Home)  ( _ _   )___________________ 
 
          (Cell)     (  __   )___________________ 
 
Address____________________________________ E-Mail _________________________________ 
 
City, State and Zip Code _____________________________________________________________ 
 


